
From: Gwendolynn Peirce
To: Public Comment
Subject: FW: Carriage House club
Date: Friday, February 09, 2018 1:17:36 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Lisa [mailto:lisamarcar@aol.com]
Sent: Friday, February 09, 2018 12:49 PM
To: Danielle Hickox Moore <DMoore@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Bobbie Lindsay
<BLindsay@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Margaret Zeidman <MZeidman@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Julie Araskog
<jaraskog@TownOfPalmBeach.com>; Richard Kleid <RKleid@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Town Council
<TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Town Clerks Staff <TownClerk@townofpalmbeach.com>
Subject: Carriage House club

To the council members,
As a resident of Seabreeze Avenue and as part owner of a house on Seaspray Avenue, in which my mother resides
(so on behalf of her), I strongly urge the council to reject the plan for a private club on South County Road. I have
read and concur with all of the letters and objections that have been sent to the council, so will not repeat the points
made. Our peaceful existence , parking issues and traffic issues on the “Sea streets” and their neighbors will surely
suffer if this club becomes a reality.
Many thanks for your time,
Lisa Carney and Michael Carney
166 Seabreeze Avenue
and
Margaret Isard
238 Seaspray Avenue

Sent from my iPad
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